
Referring Allegations to Law Enforcement 

 

Pursuant to the Prison Rape Elimination Act, the Lubbock County Juvenile Justice 

Center has adopted the following policy: 

 All allegations or outcries of sexual abuse made by a resident shall be 

investigated administratively and referred to a local law enforcement agency.  All 

allegations of sexual harassment made by a resident shall be investigated internally 

and, where the conduct of the alleged perpetrator may constitute criminal conduct, be 

referred to a local law enforcement agency.  All allegations of sexual abuse and sexual 

harassment shall be documented and assigned a local case number. 

 


